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Dear Mr Greene 
 

SCOTTISH PARLIAMENTARY QUESTION S6W-16645  

ELECTRIC VEHICLES IN SCOTTISH COURTS  
 
The Cabinet Secretary in his response to the above PQ indicated that it related to 
operational matters within the responsibility of the Scottish Courts and Tribunals 
Service corporate body.  I am now writing in response to the matter raised. 
 

S6W-16645  asks: the Scottish Government how many electric vehicles the Scottish 
Courts and Tribunals Service (SCTS) has access to, and how many electric vehicle 
chargers are available for use by SCTS staff on or within SCTS premises. 
 
The SCTS has 12 Electric Vehicles and 63 charging base units installed each able to 
charge 2 cars.  The charging base units are available to staff, judiciary and contracted 
suppliers. 
 
A copy of this letter will be placed in the Scottish Parliament Information Centre and 
published on the Scottish Courts and Tribunals Service website. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Eric McQueen 
Chief Executive  
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